
.

S t'

JUN 3 1988

Docket: 030-05933
License: 35-11114-01

P

Capital X-Ray Services, Inc. <

ATTN: Mr. George Johnson
2133 South 49th West Avenue
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74107

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Subject: Region IV Well-Logger and Radiographer Workshop

Please accept my thanks, on behalf of the NRC Region IV Office, for your
part.icipation in the Well-Logging and Radiographer Workshop in Tulsa on May 12,
1988. We consider the workshop successful, due to in large part to your
discussion on "Industry Perspectives on Radiography Problems." We would be 6

grateful for any suggestions you might have to improve future worksheps on
well-logging, radiography, or other topics of interest to NRC licenseos.

Again, thanks for your help.

Driginal Signed By,

Malcolm R. Knapp, Acting Director
Division of Radiation Safety and

Safeguards
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